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Beef + Lamb New Zealand

 Hard News Award 
In association with the New Zealand Guild of Agricultural Journalists and Communicators.   Awards Administrator: Sue Miller, 112 Pope St, Camborne, Wellington 5026.  04 233 1842, 0274 510339   Email kotuku.media@xtra.co.nz.





ENTRY FORM
	Entrant Details

Full name:

Home Address:

Current Employer:

Where entry was published/broadcast:

Phone                                                 cell

Email   (w)                                                 (h)


	Details of entry: At least two articles. On a separate sheet provide background details about the entries e.g why topics were chosen. Also include any information that the judge should know e.g. about problems with the layout or design that were nothing to do with you.

If they are radio or television programmes, please supply links by email, along with entry forms, overview etc
For newspaper / magazine artocles, please provide pdfs of two articles, or links, plus entry form and background information.

Only one entry per person, unless also part of a team entry.


	Details of shared work (ie if the entrant is part of a production team, please detail entrant’s contribution)


	Signature of entrant:        

Date:


Deadline, Wednesday 6 September
The judges’ decision is final and no correspondence will be entered into. The winner will be advised before the Awards Dinner on 13 October.
Beef + Lamb New Zealand

News Award
.

The award has been established by the New Zealand Guild of Agricultural Journalists and Communicators and sponsored by 
Beef + Lamb New Zealand.
This award is designed to recognise excellence in hard news journalism, focusing on a sheepmeat or beef news story, from the farm to the market. 
Subjects reported can be wide-ranging, from on-farm through to the wider relationships and activities in the red meat processing industry, marketing (both domestic and international) and any other topics from pasture to plate.

At least two articles are required.  These can either be on separate, stand alone topics or be a series of ‘breaking news’ articles on one subject.
Entries can be either in the print or electronic media.   They must have been published / broadcast in the 12 months to July 31 2017.   
The award is open to all media in New Zealand but non-guild members are expected to pay an entry fee of $25.  Entries must not be advertising or advertorial.
The winner will receive $1000. The prize will be presented at the Guild Awards Dinner in Wellington on 13 October
Queries to 04 233 1842, 0274 510339
Email entries to:  kotuku.media@xtra.co.nz
